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     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It's July already! This year has flown by and we are already making plans for September and beyond. 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that Miss Emily Brownsord will be returning to join Team Cuthbert's from 
September. She will be joining Mrs Bone teaching in KS2.  
 
Key Stage Two visited Heaves Farm on Thursday. This is always such a valuable experience for the children as they 
get to experience a fully operating working farm. The children had a wonderful day and we thank the Westmorland 
County Show for organising the day and providing transport for the day. 
 
The Mini Police were out and about again today, visiting the Lake Wardens on Windermere, learning all about how 
to stay safe on the water. The children also had the opportunity to see the recycling wagon, which is decorated with 
the winning logo from the recent competition.  
 
On Wednesday, we joined Father Bernard for mass for St. Peter and St. Paul Holy Day. As usual, the behaviour of the 
children was exemplary. The children read the bidding prayers beautifully; with such fluency and confidence.  
 
We hope you can all join us for our end of year and leavers celebration in school on Thursday 7th at 9.30am.  
Each class will be sharing a song / little performance, which we are sure you will enjoy.  
 
Please take a note of key dates below, as the calendar is very busy at the moment.  
 
I hope you all enjoy  
the weekend. 
 
Stay safe,  
 
Mrs Bone 
Acting Head teacher   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bone  

ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 87% 

Year 1 95%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 92%  

Year 4 80% 

Year 5 91%    

Year 6 92% 

WOW! 
Amazing, 

Year 2  
that’s 

fantastic!! 
 

Keep 0 

DIARY - KEY DATES: 
 
Friday 1st July – Mini Police 
visit to Lake Wardens 
 
Monday 4th July – PFA meeting 
– 3.20pm 
 
Friday 7th July – End of Year 
Praise and Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly at 9.30am 
 
Thursday 14th July – Leavers 
Mass 
 
Friday 15th July – PFA Summer 
BBQ – 3pm 
 
Tuesday 19th July – School 
closes at 2pm 
 
Hope you all have a lovely 
weekend!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

KS2 Trip to Heaves Farm 


